
 

 

Agency Response to Economic Impact Analysis 

 
 

The Boards of Nursing and Medicine concur with the Analysis of the Department 

of Planning and Budget on proposed amended regulations for 18VAC90-40-10 et 

seq., relating to waivers for electronic prescribing for drugs containing an opiate 

by nurse practitioners. 


